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27th February 2025 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

                                                                     Year One Trip to Manor Farm 

 

                                           
 

As part of our ‘World Explorers’ topic, we will be learning about animal classification including the similarities and 

differences between a range of animals. To support the children’s learning, and as an exciting end of year reward for 

their hard work this year, we will be visiting Manor Farm Park and Woodlands in East Leake. The visit will include; a 

small animal petting and talk session, a visit to the animal paddocks, a tour of the owl centre, the World of Dinosaur 

Roar trail, as well as using the indoor and outdoor play areas.  

The trip will be on Friday 27th June 2025. This trip will take place during the school day and we will be back by the 

end of the school day, at 3:15 pm. The school will provide children with a packed lunch for the day. Please ensure 

your child is wearing suitable clothing for the farm and the weather.  

The cost of the farm trip is £18.99 this covers transport and entry. By paying for this trip you are giving your consent 

for your child to go. If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, we will still need your consent to take your child, please 

log this on the Schoolcomms app. Please pay online by Wednesday 11th June 2025. 

If the voluntary contributions do not cover the cost of the visit, it may have to be cancelled. If you are unable to pay 

for this trip, please book an appointment to speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team. If no payment is 

received and no contact is made with a member of the Senior Leadership Team then your child will not be permitted 

to attend the trip. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

The Year One Team 
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